
Senior Project Portfolios for 
December presentation date are 

due by November 26

Senior Project Presentations will 
take place on December 11

Toy Drive through December 13.

Washington D.C. Trip Fundraiser 
runs through December 1.

Holiday Concert will be on 
December 17 at 7:30pm 
in the High School Gym

- Go to this link for information on how to be able to watch sporting events online through NFHS. 
- Don’t forget to sign up for Device Coverage for your child’s computer. Information to sign up can be 

found here. TIME IS RUNNING OUT TO ENROLL The last day to enroll is December 20th.
- Reminder - Daily Announcements are posted on the School District Website. 

November Edition

Athletics Calendar here 
24-25 District Calendar here

Upcoming 
Events

Classroom Spotlights

Important Information

 A rare U.S. WHAT missing its mint 
mark was auctioned for $506,250, 
nearly 250 times the amount it sold 

for 46 years earlier?

a ) Penny b)  Nickel
 c)  Dime d)  Quarter

Trivia

Answer: C

Chemistry is now offered as a Dual Credit 
course through Moraine Park Technical 
College!  This means that students are 
taking their first semester of college-level 
Chemistry as a Hustisford high school 
student.  When successful, they will earn 4 
credits on an MPTC transcript that can be 
transferred to most Wisconsin public and 
private universities, eliminating the need to 
take the course in college.

The Spanish 3 class was able to go over to 
John Hustis Elementary to teach the 
Spanish alphabet and some color words to 
the kindergarten students in Mrs. Wohling's 
music class.  Everyone enjoyed singing and 
sharing with one another and there was 
even some dancing at the end.  

Husty Junior High and High School music 
students have been working hard to prepare 
for their upcoming winter performance! 
Choir and band students have been 
spending time learning their parts and 
working together to create beautiful music. 
We are excited to share new songs as well 
as some holiday favorites with the 
community! The Hustisford Bands and 
Choirs Holiday Concert will be on December 
17th at 7:30pm in the High School Gym. We 
hope to see you there!

https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/high/activities/hjshs-athletics-broadcast-information.cfm
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/district/Registration/Hustisford%20-%20English%20Flyer%20SY2425.pdf
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/high/
https://www.trailwaysconference.org/public/genie/177/school/73/
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/district/Adopted%202024-2025%20Calendar.pdf


The Hustisford Chapter of 
the National Honor Society 
held its induction ceremony. 
Maddy Maas, daughter of 
Dean and Rhonda Maas was 
inducted.
To be qualified for induction,
 students must show how 
they exemplify the 4 pillars 
of NHS-scholarship (with a 
minimum cumulative GPA of
 3.5), leadership, service, and
 character.

Yearbook - Jr/Sr High Yearbooks are on sale for $65. 
You can order through their website or by dropping off a 
completed form with the payment at the HS office. If you 
have any pictures you'd like to submit to the yearbook, 
you can use this Link. We are in need of pictures from 
the Homecoming Dance! We are always looking for more 
middle school sports pictures! Senior pictures and baby 
ads are due to Ms. Stewart by December 20.

Attention Husty 6-12th Graders!
Do you need...caring motivators? ... extra space to 
spread out? ... a place to work on a group project? ... 
some extra educational support? ... a calm place to 
work? If any of these apply to you, check out 
HOMEWORK HANGOUT! Mondays, Tuesdays, and 
Thursdays from 3:15- 4:00 p.m. in either Miss Spanish’s 
or Mrs. Maas’s room.

Club Corner

Each month the Jr. / Sr. High School staff select one 
student that exemplifies the Falcon Way and growth. 

The students and a description of why they were 
selected is presented each month to the school board. 

Abigail Cookson is the kind of 
student who always seems to have 
everything under control. Her 
assignments are consistently done 
on time, and she tackles every task 
with a focused yet upbeat attitude. 
No matter the challenge, she faces it 
with a smile and a positive energy 
that lifts everyone around her. 

Whether she's offering encouragement and working 
with classmates through a tough lesson or simply 
sharing a laugh during a break, Abby’s good mood is a 
constant presence.   Her kindness and optimism not 
only make her a joy to be around but also inspire 
others to approach their work with the same 
enthusiasm and determination.  

Students of the Month

Alex Dretske has shown 
exceptional dedication, positivity, 
and hard work both inside and 
outside of the classroom. Alex is 
not only a dedicated student but 
also an enthusiastic learner, eager 
to take on new challenges and 
support others along the way. He is 

a wonderful role model to all his peers. Alex, your 
hard work does not go unnoticed!

Middle and high school students created a 
collaborative art project around words that reminded 
them of a veteran. Some of the qualities used to 
describe them were bravery, sacrifice, and honor. They 
wrote these words on colored pieces of paper that 
were arranged to form a large, impactful American flag 
displayed during the Veterans Day assembly. The 
project not only celebrated the spirit of Veterans, but 
also united the school community in a meaningful 
tribute to those who have served. 

THANK YOU VETERANS!  

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com
https://photos.jostens.com/UZZN9Q


 

Falcon Future Talks
A very big thank you to these six individuals that came in to discuss career pathways with our students during 
our Wednesday Academic and Career Planning period. Falcon Future Talks occur once a month with four 
different career fields presented to the students. Students have the opportunity to select which presenter they 
would like to attend. So far, we have been very fortunate to have over 68 professionals come in to speak to 
our students. If you would like to participate in showcasing your field to our students, please contact Clint 
Bushey at (920) 349-3261 or email busheyc@hustisford.k12.wi.us 

● On Wednesday, November 13th, these individuals presented to our students during Falcon Future 
Talks. Thanks to these individuals for giving up their time and sharing their careers with our students. 

o Kate Klister and Phil Steinke from Max Weiss
o Hannah Cramer from a Landscape Architect / Designer company
o Jeff Vander Zanden and Courtney Humphries from Insight FS
o Tanya Lemke from Sinissippi Lake Pub


